
ACAMPO INNOVATION PROJECT 
 
For more information, contact Chris Boyer at (209) 468-9360 or electronically at 
cboyer@sjgov.org. 
 
Project Description 
 
The project design team will develop 30%, 60%, 90% and 100% engineering plans, 
specifications, CEQA/NEPA approval, and engineers estimate of probable construction 
costs for the Acampo Innovation Project. The project will consist of drainage and water 
retention and groundwater recharge improvements to reduce the risk of severe flooding 
in the areas at east of California Highway 99 (SR 99) at Woodbridge Road, Acampo 
Road, and Peltier Roads which have experienced flooding and resulted in the temporary 
closure of SR 99 and the evacuation of the Arbor Mobile Homes Park during the Winter 
Floods of 2023. 
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